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Quad Cities Nuclear Power Station
Commonwealth Edison Company
22710 206 Avenue North
Cordova, Illinois 61242-9740

May 27, 1994

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Attention: Document Control Desk

References: 1) E. Greenman letter to E. Kraft dated April 22,
1994 transmitting Notice of Violation.
Inspection Report 50-254/265-94005

2) Quad Cities Response to Notice of Violation
dated May 23, 1994.

Due to an administrative error, the first page of the cover
letter incorrectly listed the referenced NRC report as containing -

two level IV violations and a deviation concerning the IST
program vice the one level IV violation concerning the
development and adherence to a calibration procedure for the
feedwater transmitters. Please remove and discard the first page
of the cover letter currently attached to reference 2 and replace
it with the attached revised first page of the cover letter. We
apologize for any inconvenience this might have caused.

Respectfully,

~

Nick Chrissotimos
Regulatory Assurance
Supervisor
Quad cities Station
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